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We are aware of the recent news of a person of interest in a homicide case that recently took place 

in Montreal, Canada. We are patiently waiting for more information on the case and have faith in the 

Montreal Police. 

 

Luka Rocco Magnotta, the person named as a suspect, has yet to be apprehended and the Montreal 

Police are currently searching for him. If you have any information on this person's current location, 

please contact the Montreal Police immediately on the number listed at: 

 

http://www.spvm.qc.ca/en/nousjoindre.asp 

 

Members of this group have spent over a year searching for this individual, who we believe is also 

responsible for several videos where animals were killed. Information gathered by group members 

was passed onto the authorities in Canada, and we were informed that they were actively working on 

locating the person seen in the videos hurting animals. We have cooperated with Canadian 

authorities and continue to do so. 

 

We are not at liberty to discuss this case further while the investigation is ongoing. We 

will not be granting interviews with the press until we are free to do so. 

 

All information on the previous videos and pictures are available in our Facebook group located here: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ForGreatJustice/ 

 


